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9th December 2024 

 
Dear year 4 Families,  
 

 
The next step with our Hooke court 2025 planning, is to consider the overnight 
arrangements. 

 
We understand that staying away from home for the first time can be a huge step for 
children and while for the majority, this is an exciting and fun part of the experience, for 
others it is overwhelming and doesn’t meet their needs at this time. If you know your child 
may struggle with this, or that they find sleeping at night difficult without you, then the Year 
4 overnight residential may not be the right occasion for their first nights away.   
 
 We have worked with Hooke court to offer some options so that you can choose what you 
think will be best for your child to have a fantastic experience. 
 

• Standard, full Hooke experience with 2 residential night time stays. Cost as 
advertised. 

 

• Day visit which can also include breakfast, evening meals and evening activities 
with their class and they will still have a space in the dormitories during downtime 
throughout the day. Children can arrive between 8-8:30am during breakfast and 
leave after the evening activity which usually finishes between 8:30-9.00 pm. 
(timings to be confirmed) Adjusted cost 

 
Hooke Court have asked for us to confirm arrangements and given us a deadline of Friday 
13th December so that they can plan accordingly. Please let us know what option you will 
require for your child. You can do this via schoolcomms. Any questions or concerns 
please email the office and we will get back to you this week. 
 

 
Many thanks, 
Year 4 Team 
 

 


